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Happy New Year from MASH!

We hope everyone’s year is filled with blessings and that everyone stays healthy 

and safe. As the spread of COVID-19 continues, please make sure to visit our 

website for COVID-19 resources. We are excited to show you all the changes 

we’ve been working so hard on behind the scenes here at MASH. NARR 3.0 

standards will be rolling out this year and we’ve been working on making the 

transition as seamless as possible.

https://mashsoberhousing.org/resources/other-resources/
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Upcoming MASH Trainings Sober Housing 101 
We are happy to announce that our 
upcoming events will be held starting the 
second week of January. Sober Housing 101 
for Potential Operators will take place on 
January 10th and 11th from 9AM to 4PM on 
both dates. It is extremely important that 
all new or potential operators register for 
this event! Training will be held by Nicole 
O’Brien. Please visit our website below to 
register. 

Register on MASH website

Kim's Corner!
Administrative Assistant

As the new year sets in, 
Kimberly Erazo will be 
working closely with the 
executive director, 
Michael Jones, to ensure 
that MASH's message and 
services reach a wider 
audience. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out to 
Kim at 
kerazo@mashsoberhous 
ing.org or (781) 472- 2624.

Meet our new Operations Manager!

Sasha Petrick joins MASH as Operations Manager.
She brings over ten plus years of experience in Financial Services, 
Media and Education. She has held a number of leadership roles 
including Contact Center Manager at Voya Financial  and Business 
Analyst- Trainer at Comcast Communications.  Sasha welcomes this 
new and exciting opportunity to be part of MASH operations team and 
is looking forward to serving members of the MASH client community.

https://mashsoberhousing.org/sober-housing-101/



